
 

 

 

 

We hope you really like your Year 6 leavers hoodie! As an Academy, we have a couple 

of jobs we would like you to do with them.  

Job 1: 

Please can all children take a picture wearing their new Year 6 leavers hoodie whilst 

holding up a picture of a rainbow with the words ‘Good Luck’ written underneath the 

rainbow.  

Job 2: 

We would like every child in Year 6 to write a message to each child in the year group. 

It is important that your message is kind and meaningful. You must write one to each 

person in the year group- you can tick their names off the list below as you have done 

them. We have provided paper for you to do them on and you need to do them in your 

neatest handwriting. Please make sure you write the name of who you are writing 

about and who it is from. 

Your message should be a reflection of the year, things you like most about them, 

your favourite memories with this person, what you will miss about them- or that you 

are looking forward to going to your secondary school with them. Remember, your 

messages will be given to each person and they should reflect the lovely times you 

have had together at Brambles Primary Academy. It is a way of saying goodbye and 

good luck!  

Only messages that are appropriate, kind and meaningful will be included in the 

leavers book.  

Please can these pictures and messages be sent to our school Facebook Messenger 

page or emailed to brambles@tved.org.uk or preferably dropped in the mailbox in the 

office lobby by 15th June 2020. 

 

We are missing all of our children, we hope you are staying safe at home and look 

forward to receiving your messages. 

Brambles Staff 
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